ONE HUNDRED FOURTH LEGISLATURE - SECOND SESSION - 2016
COMMITTEE STATEMENT

LB1011
Hearing Date: Thursday February 25, 2016
Committee On:  Health and Human Services
Introducer: Campbell
One Liner: Change provisions relating to at-risk managed care contracts as prescribed
Roll Call Vote - Final Committee Action:
Advanced to General File
Vote Results:
Aye: 7 Senators Baker, Campbell, Crawford, Fox, Howard, Kolterman, Riepe
Nay:
Absent:
Present Not Voting:
Verbal Testimony:
Proponents: Representing:
Senator Kathy Campbell District 25
Calder Lynch Nebraska DHHS
Topher Hansen NABHO
Opponents: Representing:
Neutral: Representing:

Summary of purpose and/or changes:

LB1011 was requested by the Department of Health and Human Services to provide more flexibility and promote
cost-containment in contracting with managed care organizations to facilitate the implementation of Heritage Health,
which begins the integration of physical health, behavioral health, and pharmacy benefits in Medicaid managed care
services.

Kathy Campbell, Chairperson
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